
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Penniment Lane, Sutton-in-Ashfield 

Proposed Restricted Road (30 M.P.H. Speed Limit)  

TRO 4240 - PUBLIC ADVERT 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services. 
 
The north-east to south-west section of Penniment Lane remained as a derestricted road 
after the local road layout changed. However, it is now proposed to make the road a 
restricted road and therefore subject to the lower speed limit of 30 m.p.h. which is 
considered the most appropriate for a residential street of this nature. 
 
The proposals are shown on drawing number H/JMR/3257/01. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, 
by 15th November 2019. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals 
please clearly state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be 
resolved, it will be reported through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
      
 
 

Jenny Romero 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 8042112 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

Your ref:  

My ref: H/JMR/TRO4240/01 

Date: 16th October 2019 
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